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Auburn Housing Authority Open House Planned Tuesday
(KLZA) - The Auburn Housing Authority will host an Open House on Tuesday, September 10 from
11:00 am to 1:00 p-m.

The Auburn Housing Authority is located at 1017 H Street in Auburn. They are a housing facility
that specializes in income based housing.

If you would like more information about the Auburn Housing Authority, please contact Judy at
402-274-4525. Their office hours are from 8 am to Noon and 1 p-m to 4 p-m.
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